

Castle House Great North Road Newark Nottinghamshire NG24 1BY

www.newark-sherwooddc.gov.uk

Telephone: 01636 655240 Email: Karen.White@nsdc.info

Your ref: Our ref: KW/JJ

31 August 2018

Dear Resident

YORKE DRIVE AND LINCOLN ROAD PLAYING FIELDS - MASTERPLANNING FOR THE PROPOSED ESTATE REGENERATION

Since the Council carried out the door-to-door household survey in February/March 2018, we have held a number of consultation events for the residents of the Yorke Drive Estate.

The consultation events have included three workshops from May to August and a public exhibition in mid July. You have been invited to participate in these events through newsletters and flyers posted to your home.

The Council is keen to get your views on the master plan proposals, so please come to the final exhibition on Friday 21st September, any time between 10.30am to 8.30pm at the Bridge Community Centre.

Alternatively, if it's easier, please call in at the **Beaumont Walk Community Centre on Wednesday 26th September, any time from 10am until 1pm.**

If it is not possible for you to attend either of the above sessions, please let us know if you would like to arrange a **home visit**. One of our team will visit you to explain the master plan proposals and how they may affect you.

If you would like a home visit, please contact: Harriet Partington via email harriet.partington@nsdc.info or telephone 01636 655462.

We look forward to meeting you soon, and to hearing your views on the proposals.

Yours faithfully

Karen Shila

Karen White

Director - Safety